
The Corporation of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming 
P.O Box 250, 546 Niagara Street, Wyoming Ontario N0N 1T0

  Tel: 519-845-3939 Ontario Toll Free: 1-877-313-3939 
www.plympton-wyoming.com 

Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
premier@ontario.ca (Sent via email) 

April 1st 2022 

Re: Funding Supports for Infrastructure Projects – Bridge / Culvert Replacements in Rural 
Municipalities 

Please be advised that on March 30th 2022 the Town of Plympton-Wyoming Council passed the 
following motion supporting the Township of Clearview regarding their resolution for Funding 
Supports for Infrastructure Projects – Bridge / Culvert Replacements in Rural Municipalities 
(attached). 

Motion 18 
Moved by Gary Atkinson 
Seconded by Mike Vasey 
That Council support correspondence item ‘n’ from Township of Clearview regarding Funding 
Supports for Infrastructure Projects – Bridge / Culvert Replacements in Rural Municipalities. 

Motion Carried. 

If you have any questions regarding the above motion, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone 
or email at dgiles@plympton-wyoming.ca.  

Sincerely, 

Denny Giles 
Deputy Clerk 
Town of Plympton-Wyoming  

Cc: (all sent via e-mail) 
Hon. Peter Bethenfalvy, Ontario Minister of Finance minister.fin@ontario.ca  
Hon. Chrystia Freeland, Federal Minister of Finance chrystia.freeland@fin.gc.ca 
ROMA roma@roma.on.ca  
AMO amo@amo.on.ca  
All Ontario Municipalities 
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